
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parent Survey November 2020 
 
The parents were asked 9 questions and asked to indicate a response based on: 
 
1 – strongly disagree 
2 – disagree 
3 – neither disagree or agree 
4 – agree 
5 – strongly agree 
 
The results are as follows: 
 

Question Score 

Since the return to school in September after the period of 
lockdown, my child is feeling happy. 

4.6 

With the current safety measures in place, my child feels 
safe at school. 

4.6 

The school is catering for the positive mental well-being of 
my child 

4.5 

I feel well informed about what the school is doing to keep 
my child safe during the pandemic. 

4.6 

I feel well supported by the school at this time. 4.5 

The staff have listened to my concerns when i have 
brought matters to their attention. 

4.5 

The quality of education my child is receiving is excellent. 4.5 

Since returning to school, my child has made good 
progress. 

4.4 

The use of Google Classroom for disseminating weekly 
homework, for sharing information and providing a platform 
for virtual meetings is working well. 

3.9 

 

 
 

 


